
WELCOME to COIN du LESTIN ESTATES

On behalf of the Coin du Lestin Property Owners Association, we welcome you and look 
forward to meeting you. As a new resident of our community, we’d like to introduce you to our 
Board of Directors.  Please take time to look over our website for updated information and 
notices: www.coindulestin.com

President Jim Walter Member Mike Delaney
Vice President Dave Maziarz Member Tom McNulty
Secretary Member Vickie Nieto
Treasurer Suzy Marks Member Vic Trenchard

Enclosed you will find a member/resident contact information sheet. Please fill this out with 
complete contact information to help keep our files accurate. You will receive emails about 
meetings and events. Remember it’s up to you to notify us of any change of email address to 
ensure you receive your information.

Each year, we have neighborhood events and welcome you to participate!
 Spring & Fall Neighborhood Clean-up with Quarterly Litter Pick-up
 Fall Gathering & Hayride Social
 Quarterly CDL Property Owner’s Meetings (Jan, Apr, July, October)
 Santa on the Bayou at Christmas time

2021 Membership Dues
 

Your dues of $150 yearly (Jan-Dec) provide you with a key to the security lock at our 
boat launch and exclusive use of the marina. Please make your dues payable to Coin Du Lestin 
Property Owner’s Association, P O Box 2463, Slidell, LA 70459 or you may contact a Board 
member through our website. Having access to the subdivision boat launch is one of the assets 
and conveniences of living in our subdivision. 

We are determined to make 2020 an even better year but we need your help! If you are 
already a member, we thank you and ask that you encourage your neighbors to join.

Join us in our endeavors to keep Coin du Lestin a premier waterfront subdivision. 
We would like your input as to what improvements you think would make our 
subdivision an even better place to live in the coming years. Please send your suggestions to me 
and I will present them to the Board at our next scheduled meeting.

Thank you and welcome to our neighborhood!
Jim Walter
President – CDL Property Owners Association
985-290-9880
jmwalter30@yahoo.com
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